
MICHAEL D. ANTONOVICH 
SUPERVISOR 

June 18,2007 

Michelle Jackson 
Secretary of the Board 
Metropolitan Transportation Authority 
One Gateway Plaza 
Los Angeles, CA 900 12 

Dear Ms. Jackson: 

The resignation of my appointee to the San Gabriel Valley Service Sector Council 
requires me to make another nomination to fill this vacancy. 

Please accept this letter as my nomination of David A. Spence, Mayor of La Canada 
Flintridge, to the San Gabriel Valley Service Sector Council, upon approval by the Metro 
Board of Directors. 

Please place an action item to appmve this nomination on the June ~8~ agenda for the 
Metro Board of Directors to consider. 

Mayor Spence has been a long-standing supporter of transportation issues in the San 
Gabriel Valley and has previously served on the Sector Council for several years. As 
incoming SGVCOG President, his leadership and commitment to improving the quality 
of life for all San Gabriel Valley residents will be a tremendous boon to this Service 
Sector and to Metro Operations. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL D. ANTONOVICH 
Metro Director and Los Angeles County Supervisor 
MDA:mcsc 

c: Honorable David A. Spence, Mayor of La Cafiada Flintridge 
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